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11/09/2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the Year 5 and 6 Curlew class. After a very different few months, we are ready 
for a new school year. For the first half of the Autumn term we will be investigating ‘Fallen 
Fields’ learning all about World War One. 

Below there is some information about Curlew class and some ideas about helping your 
child at home. 

The classroom door will be open for children to be dropped off each morning from 8:30 am 

until 9:00 am. Any child arriving after this time will need to sign in at the school office as the 

register will have closed. There are 3 drop off and collection times: 

- Time A – Surname starting with A - F: 08:30 - 08:40 and 15:10 - 15:15 

- Time B – Surname starting with G - P: 08:40 - 08:50 and 15:15 - 15:20 

- Time C – Surname starting with Q - Z: 08:50 - 09:00 and 15:20 - 15:25 

Weekly Homework 

Reading - Children are expected to read at least five times per week and this should be 
recorded in their reading record. 

Spelling - Children are given a weekly spelling word list.  There is a weekly spelling test - this 
is usually on a Friday.  

Times tables- Children will have a weekly times tables test on a Friday. This will be a mix of 
times tables from 1x2 to 12x12. Year 6 children will also be taking arithmetic tests once they 
have succeeded with their times tables. 

PE 

This term we will be doing PE on a Monday and Friday. All children will need to be wearing 
PE kits when they arrive at school on these days. 

 

Regards 
Mr Emery 


